
 

December:  

 

( The truth Matters…About Last Things)  

 

5th– Outreach 

17th– Jan 2– Christmas Break 

25th– Christmas Day 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November:  

 

The Truth Matters… 

About Prayer!  

 

7th– Outreach 

11th– Veteran’s Day 

18th– Larry and Patti Abbleby 

19th-23rd– Thanksgiving Break 

22nd– Thanksgiving 

  

And ye shall know the truth,  and And ye shall know the truth,  and 

the truth shall make you free.  the truth shall make you free.  

Upcoming Events 

 

    Choir practice tonight at 5:15 Choir practice tonight at 5:15   

 

Thanksgiving Thanksgiving   

All YearAll Year  

The beautiful hymn, “We Plow the Fields,” is often sung in the United States 

during the Thanksgiving holiday period in November. For me, it conjures 

images of families sharing a traditional feast during the harvest season. But I 

was surprised when I heard it sung in church during the month of June, far 

removed from its traditional holiday context. It  

reminded me that giving thanks to God for His goodness and provision is to 

be a continuing celebration for His people. 

For a special occasion of national celebration, King David wrote a song to 

guide his people in praising God on that day: “Give thanks unto the Lord, 

call upon his name, make known his deeds among the people….Glory ye in 

his holy name: let the heart of them rejoice that seek the Lord.”  

(1 Chronicles 16:8,10). But the song endured as part of Israel’s songbook of 

ongoing praise (Ps. 105:1-15). 
 

Two centuries ago, Matthias Claudius wrote: 

  

We thank Thee then,  O Father,  We thank Thee then,  O Father,    

for all things bright and good;for all things bright and good;   

The seedtime and the harvest,  The seedtime and the harvest,    

our life,  our health,  our food;our life,  our health,  our food;   

No gifts have we to offer,  No gifts have we to offer,    

for all Thy love impartsfor all Thy love imparts  

But that which Thou desirest,  But that which Thou desirest,    

our humble,  thankful hearts.our humble,  thankful hearts.   

All good gifts around us are sent All good gifts around us are sent   

from heaven above;from heaven above;   

Then thank the Lord,  Then thank the Lord,    

O thank the Lord for all His love.O thank the Lord for all His love.   

  

We have so much to be thankful for every day. God continually provides  

for all our needs. So let’s make Thanksgiving a year-long celebration. 
 

www.odb.org 
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“...the end of your search for a friendly church.” 
 

Pastor: Terry D. Sellars      

Assistant Pastor: Earl T. Kicklighter 
 

Contact Information: 
 

12 S. McDonald Street 

PO Box 100 

Ludowici, GA 31316 
(912) 545-9136 

Service Times: 
 

Sunday School– 10:00am 

Sunday Morning Service– 11:00am 

Sunday Evening– 6:00pm 
Wednesday Evening– 7:00pm 

 

Sunday,  November 25, 2018 

NotesNotesNotes   

 

 

   Be careful for nothing;   

but in every thing by prayer 

and supplication with  

thanksgiving let your  

requests be made known  

unto God.   

Philippians 4: 6  

Missionary of the Week 

Andrew & Jill Schultz 

Missionaries To Zambia 

We began our service to the Lord as Zambian missionaries in June of 1995. 

We moved from our home in Illinois to Zambia on January 22, 1998. We 

were first located in the city of Kitwe in the Copperbelt province of  

Zambia. There we worked with another missionary for 7 months. In  

August of 1998 after seeing the need in Ndola, the capitol of the  

Copperbelt province, we moved to Ndola to serve. 

Calvary Baptist Church of Ndola is the first church that we organized. We 

are still working with this church trying to train leaders from the  

membership. It was not our intention to remain with the first church that we 

started, but various circumstances, including the sudden death of the  

Zambian pastor we had been training, has seen fit to keep us with Calvary 

Baptist.  We are praying for the Lord to raise up a Zambian man who will be 

able to take over the pastorate.  Until the Lord provides such an  

individual we are happy to serve in the positions that the Lord has provided. 

https://schultzministry.org 


